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STUDENTS 
 

STAT SCHEDULE 
PANTHER PAUSE 

 
Congratulations to the BHS Quiz Bowl team for finishing 
second in the Bryant Open Quiz Bowl Tournament this 
past weekend and to Owen Schwartz and Jon Dorsey for 
making the All-tournament team! 
 
Students are not allowed to carry their MacBooks 
around the building without them being properly stored 
in the school issued case.  This includes visiting the 
library for technology help. Students seen in violation of 
this procedure will be referred to the office with a 
minimum consequence of Saturday School.   
 
It’s time for BHS Band Winter Flag Line to begin! This is 
open to anyone interested in learning how to spin a flag 
(no experience needed). Our next meeting is Thursday, 
February 8 from 3:00-5:00pm. There is no cost. 
 
Class rings will be here on February 7. You must pay 
your balance before or on that day to receive your class 
ring. Rings may be picked up from the representative 
during both lunches. 

SOPHOMORES & JUNIORS 
 
Sophomores and Juniors: If you were absent yesterday, 
please watch the slideshow presentation regarding 
Elective Courses, Advanced Placement, Concurrent 
Credit, and Saline County Career and Technical Center 
offerings for next year. You can find this on the 
Counselors’ Page of the BHS website. You should list 
your Top 10 elective choices on a sheet of paper and 
have it available for STAT on Wednesday, February 7. If 
you are interested in Journalism or Orientation to 
Teaching I for next year, you will need to fill out an 
application which you may obtain from your STAT 
teacher. These will be due to the main office before 
3:00 on Tuesday, February 6. 
 
Applications for Orientation to Teaching are due in the 
office by February 6 (next Tuesday). Get one from your 
STAT teacher or in the office today! 

SENIORS 
 
February 7 is the last day to order a cap and gown for 
graduation. If you have not ordered your cap and gown, 
please see the representative during lunch to place your 
order. There will be no online orders accepted after that 
date. 

COUNSELORS CORNER 
 
The 2024 Graduation Readiness and Job Fair will be held 
on February 8th from 3:30pm-7:00pm in the BHS 
cafeteria. We will have more than 60 representatives 
from colleges, trade schools, military, disability 
resources and potential employers. This is going to be a 
HUGE event and we can’t wait to see you there! 
Refreshments will be provided. 
 
If you are interested in signing up for the ASVAB please 

fill out the link below. The ASVAB will be given on 

February 6, 2024 during 1st block in the auditorium. If 

you have questions please contact your counselor.  

2024 ASVAB Signup Form 

CLUBS 
 
Outdoor Club will meet this Friday, February 2nd in Cook 
Classroom at 7:20am. We will finish the discussion on 
the first outdoor challenge. 

SPORTS 
 
BASKETBALL: 
February 2: @White Hall (JV, VG, VB) @5:00pm 
 
SWIM: 
February 1: @Russellville @3:30pm 

 
 

 

https://forms.gle/xkWoERYSCfc4UWvGA

